From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) "kongsue690@yahoo.com" To:

Subject: Follow up from Legislative Hearing for 811 Maryland Ave E

Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 8:38:00 AM

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png image003.png image004.png image005.png

Importance: High

Mr. Xiong,

I am following up on your appealed special tax assessment for 811 MARYLAND AVENUE EAST. (File No. J2014B, Assessment No. 208115).

This is to confirm that at the February 24, 2021 City Council meeting at 3:30 pm Ms. Moermond will recommend reducing your assessment from \$442 to \$280. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be holding hearings in person. If you are contesting Ms. Moermond's recommendation, you may send written testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-266-6805. If you don't wish to contest, no further action is needed.

Thank you, Joanna



Joanna Zimny **Executive Assistant** City Council Legislative Hearings 15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310 Saint Paul, MN 55102 P: 651-266-8515





Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

📤 Please consider the environment before printing this email